Thank you to all the Builders Club partners for sharing in the call for the Grace United Methodist
Church in Piedmont, SD. We are very grateful for the generous response that will enable us to
better connect with our community and to invite people to come and experience the love of Jesus
Christ. We hope that by using the LED sign, we can draw people in so that they can come to know
the life-changing power of our Lord and Savior.

Your wonderful gifts will bring us closer to completing our sign project. The church has raised
almost $12,000 dollars to date. Along with the $7,600 that we have been granted from the Builders
Club, we are now close to the needed $21,000.

Again, thank you so much for your generosity!! It is a great example of the awesome connectional
system at work in and among us. God’s blessings to you, your churches, and your ministries.

Grace and peace to you!!
Pastor John Britt
Grace UMC, Piedmont, SD



